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One of these measures is the following :

"the withdrawal of all consular facilities in
South Africa except for our own nationals and
nationals of third countries to whom we render
consular services" .

Accordingly, prospective visitors visa
applicants in South Africa (including students and
temporary workers), will no longer be able to obtain
visas at the Embassy in Pretoria . Persons wishing
to visit Canada will have to apply for visas to other
Canadian missions abroad .

South Africans wishing to establish permanent
residence in Canada will continue to have the services
of our Embassy in Pretoria available to them . Consular
assistance normally extended by the Embassy to Canadians
visiting South Africa will continue to be available .
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